
 
 
 

"We want to inform our valued customers that due to the 
rise in overall costs, we will be implementing a slight 
increase in our prices. At the heritage pantry we strive to 
provide high-quality products/services while maintaining 
affordability. This adjustment will help us continue to 
deliver the exceptional level of service you have come to 
expect from us. We appreciate your understanding and 
continued support as we navigate these changes together. 
Thank you for being a part of our journey. 


